


important that everyone in a community sees their experiences reflected in art, monuments,
and street names. This is not only about increasing representations of Indigenous experience in
City public spaces, however. Removing an uncritical celebration of someone who represents
an ongoing legacy of harm is good for everyone, Indigenous and non-Indigenous alike. 
Thank you for hearing our comments. 
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